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Best Practices for Employees Returning to Work

Highlighted in Webinar by Elizabeth Fast and Elizabeth
Wente

Spencer Fane attorneys Elizabeth Fast and Elizabeth Wente recently presented a

webinar for the Missouri Independent Bankers Association (MIBA) focusing on best
workplace practices.

Titled “Returning Employees to the New Normal,” the webinar outlined workplace
policies and practices that may need to be implemented or revised as employees
begin returning to work amid the COVID-19 pandemic.

To watch the full recorded webinar, please click here.
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